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PUBLIC COMMENT: No Comments. 

  Mr. Szabo opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance and thanked 

everyone for attending. 

 

 At this time, Mr. Szabo introduced Steve Colabufo, who updated the 

Commission regarding the State of the Aquifer Report.   

 

 Mr. Szabo then introduced Mr. Wallach who discussed outreach in order to 

promote the Public Hearings.  

 

 Mr. Szabo introduced Ken Zegel, Associate Public Health Engineer, 

SCDHS, Office of Ecology, who discussed the Suffolk County Subwatershed Plan.   

 

  Next, Mr. Szabo discussed the Wastewater Treatment Report – Task 3A for 

the Groundwater Management Plan. Mr. Milazzo stated that the proposed Task 3A report, 

which is the Wastewater Management in Nassau and Suffolk Counties, has been 

distributed.  This report is H2M’s original product with input from Suffolk County and the 

LICAP staff.  H2M issued the report and want LICAP members to receive it, review it and 

approve it to make it LICAP’s Report.  Mr. Milazzo stated that today’s assignment is that 

the Members should discuss Wastewater Management issues in Nassau and Suffolk 

County, or if there are no issues, then accept this report and move on to the other three.  

Mr. Szabo asked for comments at this time.   

  On motion made by Mr. Granger, duly seconded by Mr. White, and 

unanimously carried, it was 

 RESOLVED, to table the adoption of the Wastewater Treatment Report-

Task 3A until LICAP’s December 11, 2019 meeting.   

 

 Mr. Szabo then asked Mr. Colabufo to discuss the Task 2, 3C and WROS 

Reports, which were disseminated to the Commission.   
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  On motion made by Mr. Granger, duly seconded by Mr. White, and 

unanimously carried, it was 

 RESOLVED, to adopt LICAP’s Task 2, 3C and WROS Reports. 

 

 Mr. Szabo then referred to Other Business and introduced Mr. Motz who 

discussed creating an internship program for the Our Water Our Lives Campaign. 

Mr. Motz recommended that LICAP have two interns provide social media content about 

the Campaign.  Mr. Motz introduced Assistant Professor David Taylor from Stony Brook 

University’s Sustainability Studies - Marine Science Program, who discussed this 

proposal , at length.  The Commission further discussed obtaining an intern from Hofstra, 

as well. 

 

 At this time, Mr. Szabo discussed funding which is due from Nassau and 

Suffolk Counties to the Commission.   

 

 Mr. Motz further updated the Commission regarding the Our Water Our 

Lives Campaign. 

 

 Mr. Szabo took questions/comments from the Public audience.   

  

           As there was no further business to be considered, on motion made by  

Mr. Dale, duly seconded by Mr. White, the meeting was adjourned. 


